
MARSH GIBBON PARISH COUNCIL: BULLETIN 5 (May 2019) 
 

Planning  
At its last meeting Council had no objection to the following applications: 

·        19/00996/APP: Temporary use as a construction compound with storage area, site 
offices and car parking and associated highway works at Land west of Station Road, OX27 
0AX, for Network Rail Infrastructure Ltd. 

·        19/01227/APP: Removal of swimming pool and garden building, construction of carport 
and garden store, at Lanes End Barn, OX27 0AE. 

AVDC has approved: 
·        19/00403/ALB - Retention of two replacement windows with traditional oak framed leaded 
lights, and refurbished two leaded light windows at The Homestead, Little Marsh, OX27 0AP. 

At its next meeting Council will consider:  
·        19/01411/APP: Proposed new detached three bedroom dwelling on Land at Townsend 
Lane, OX27 0AE. 

Cemetery 
Councillors are looking into the feasibility, cost and possible funding of work to re-lay the internal 
roadways within the Cemetery. 

Skateboarding 
The Tesco ‘Bags of Help’ scheme now features our skateboarding project, from May 1st until the end 
of June, at their Bicester stores. Shoppers can choose to support the project with their token at the 
checkouts. This guarantees us a further £1,000 grant to help pay for the weekend sessions at the 
Hall. They will continue fully-funded throughout 2019-20 for 36 sessions, when the weather permits; 
and so will cost the parish nothing for the second year. 

Village Environment 
·        The working party to tidy up the village being organised by Cllr Liz Taylor has been 
rescheduled to the morning of Saturday July 27th. 

Next Meetings (all open to the public to attend) 
·        Council will meet next at the Hall on Tuesday 14th May at 8.00 pm.  

This is the annual meeting, appointing chairman and committee members. 
·        The Annual Parish Meeting, when anyone can raise a subject concerning the parish, is on 
Tuesday 21st May at 8.00 pm in the Hall. 

 MGPC’s website is at www.marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.  
Carole’s email address is clerk@marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.  

This Bulletin If you would prefer not to receive this monthly update of parish council news, please 
reply ‘Unsubscribe’ and we will delete you from this list. 
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